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                                    We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Friday, May 30, 2025 

 
Annual School Hours 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
The Ministry of Education’s School Calendar Regulation requires that on or before May 31st 
schools make the following information available to families of students in the school: 
 
SCHOOL CALENDAR INFORMATION 2025 – 2026 
School Days in Session: 187 
Minimum Number of Days of Instruction: 180 
 
DAILY SCHOOL SCHEDULE 
8:40 a.m. First Bell – students may enter school and go to their classrooms 
8:45 a.m. Classes Begin  
10:10 a.m. – 10:25 a.m. Recess 
11:50 p.m. – 12:42 p.m. Lunch 
2:45 p.m. Classes Dismissed 
 
OFFICE HOURS 
8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAYS (School Not in Session) 
Monday, September 22, 2025     Friday, January 23, 2026 
Friday, October 24, 2025 (Provincial)                                  Friday, February 13, 2026 
Monday, December 1, 2025     Friday, May 15, 2026 

Friday, June 26, 2026 (Admin Day)  
           
Early Dismissal Dates & Reporting Dates 
Thursday, October 23rd, 2025, Early Dismissal at 11:50 a.m.          Learning Update #1/Conferences 
Thursday, December 18, 2025           Learning Update #2/Written*  
Thursday, February 12th, 2026, Early Dismissal at 11:50 a.m.         Learning Update #3/Conferences 
Thursday, April 23, 2026          Learning Update #4/Written*  
Thursday, June 25, 2026                        Learning Update #5/Written*  
 
*Written learning updates will be posted to the MyEd Parent Portal (digital) 
 
If you have any questions about any of the dates listed above, please call the school office.  
 
Thank you, 
Ms. N. Hazon & Ms. Jess 


